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SCHOOL DISTRICT OF PITTSVILLE 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING  (Section 65.90(4)) 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL DISTRICT MEETING  (Section 120.08(1)) 

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District of Pittsville that the Budget 

Hearing and Annual District Meeting will be held in the Pittsville School District CTE Business 

Education Room on the 28th day of October, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  Detailed copies of the budget will be 

available for inspection in the District’s Office at 5459 Elementary Avenue, Suite 2, Pittsville after 

October 19th. It is anticipated that a quorum of the District’s School Board members will attend this 

meeting. 

The District notices the public and/or media may attend at their own risk due to concerns with health 

and safety. All seating will be in accordance with current social distancing recommendations.  It is 

required that all in attendance wear a facemask. The District will have a limited amount available to 

the public. 

Dated this 11th day of October, 2021 

Julie Strenn, School Board Clerk 
 


